[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Afternoon,

 

You may have already received an email inviting you to participate in our survey 2018 Q2 Quarterly Survey of Public Pensions. We noticed that you have not yet responded to the survey. We kindly ask that you spend a few minutes filling out the survey by clicking on the web link below to begin the survey.

https://respond.census.gov/qspp
 Please let me know if you need any assistance.

Thank you in advance for your participation.
NOTE: The U.S. Census Bureau receives its authorization to conduct this survey from Title 13, United States Code, Sections 161 and 182. This form has been approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) and given the number 0607-0143. Please note the number displayed in the upper right-hand corner of this form. Display of this number confirms that we have approval from OMB to conduct this survey. If this number was not displayed, under the Paperwork Reduction Act, we could not request your participation in this voluntary survey. Information provided on this questionnaire compiled from or customarily provided in public records are exempt from confidential treatment as cited in Title 13, United States Code, Section 9(b).

Please note that this is a national form that applies to governments with wide differences in the size of their service areas, the amount of population served, and the extent and complexity of their activities. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to vary from 30 minutes to 2 hours per response, with an average of 45 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: ECON Survey Comments 0607-0143, U.S. Census Bureau, 4600 Silver Hill Road, EMD-8K122, Washington, DC 20233. You may e-mail comments to ECON.Survey.Comments@census.gov; use ECON Survey Comments 0607-0143 as the subject.




